
  
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
DATE:    January 25, 2022   
 
TO:    All Bidders 
 
FROM:    Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – 2022 Resurfacing Project Phase I 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED:  February 2, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern) 
 
 
This addendum is being published to provide additional information for potential bidders.  This addendum 
becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  
 
Item 1:  In addition to the six speed humps that are to be replaced in the Forest Heights neighborhood once 
those streets are resurfaced, the City is adding thirty five (35) new speed humps to this contract in the 
Parkridge neighborhood.  These speed humps shall be installed in accordance with the Speed Hump 
detail provided on page SC-15 of the project specifications. All materials (including restoration of existing 
pavement markings), equipment, and labor necessary to perform this work shall be included in the unit cost 
of Item No. 10.60, Speed Humps.  The contractor shall contact Cody Gentry at (865) 215-6111 in order to 
get the exact locations marked prior to the installation of new speed humps on these streets.   
 
A new bid form is included with this addendum that reflects this new quantity of 41 for Pay Item No. 10.60 
Speed Humps.  A map showing the proposed locations of these speed humps is also attached to this 
addendum.   
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


